
KV1 
1340 ON YOUR DIAL VIC BROADCASTING COMPANY 

POSTOFFICE BOX 725 e VICTORIA, TEXAS 

September 26, 1951 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

This is to confirm your reception of KVIC, Victoria,Texas, 
frequency measurement in September. 

We wish to thank you for your letter and assure you that 
your letter was of great interest to me and to the staff 
of KVIC. 

Sinuerely yours, 

Robt. L. Mc Cown 
Chief Engineer 
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